
So now it comes to my attention that while SB 941 is worded that failure to do a back ground 
check in person for the purchase of a firearm would be a class A mistameaner the 1st time... 
Now you have attempted to raise the consequence to a felony with Bill SB 945. 
HOW CONVENIENT OF YOU TYRANTS. 
 
you have just offended your constituency. 

 


